Welcome!



Values & Ethos

Sending Every Young Person Into the World Able and Qualified



Rising Year 7 area on website









Home About Us V Joining Us V School Events V Parents V News Documents V 6th Form V Contact Us

Rising Year 7

Welcome
Uniform
USEFUL INFORMATION

- The School Day
- Cashless Catering
- Maths Calculators

Useful Links FAQ

School Prospectus MT Scholars

Beyond the Classroom

SEND Transition

Social Story

Spring Newsletter

Rising Year 7 - Welcome





Uniform and equipment

- 1st August deadline for ordering for September start
- Don't forget to order a tie!
- PE kit
- Second-hand sale on Monday 10th July 3.30pm 5.30pm
- Correct footwear to be worn at all times
- Timetable
- Calculators and pencil cases
- Bus pass will be issued by OCC from 5th August
- Lunch cards will be given to students on their first day



House System

Bigg



Miss Ward

Blackstone



Miss Sutton

Christie



Miss Persse

Matilda



Mr Hinchliffe

Head of House System



Mr Lyons



Enrichment

- House competitions
- Clubs lunchtime and after school
- Trips throughout the year
- School Production
- Tutor group teambuilding opportunities
- STARS



Homework

- Homework is set on Satchel:One
- Support from school to ensure a positive start
- Homework Club
- Each homework set should take approximately 20-40 minutes



Online Safety and Mobile phones

- Appropriate use and responsible ownership
- School and home working together to ensure safe use.
- Mobile phones switched off and in bags during lessons.
- Messages received and sent via main office.



September 2023

- Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, Website
- School Calendar
- Satchel One homework, house points, notices
- SEN Forum Evening
- Parent Tutor Evening, Progress Reports and Parents Evenings
- Information emailed out to families as and when appropriate
- Contact us via the main office or contact your child's tutor direct.



How can I help my child?

- Supporting strong attendance at school
- Offering a place to complete homework
- Ensuring correct uniform and labelling clothing
- Encouraging good routines checking school bag the night before, good bedtime routines
 and guiding them to speak with adults in school if they have any worries.



Thank you

Any further questions to Sian Delaney at admissions@wallingfordschool.com

